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Utility Board President Carla Snodgrass called the Utility Board meeting to order. In attendance were
Marc Buhrmester, Rocky Richards, Leah Copas, Carla Snodgrass, Steve Schuhle, Bridget Cadwallader,
Alicia Albertson, and Marshal Taylor.

Pat Williams from the Tippecanoe County Extension Office spoke about the community garden. This is
something we will begin in the fall of this year.

Trash bids were read from trash contractors. Marc opened the bids. T&L Disposal in the amount of
$8418.90 per month. The second bid was from Trash Kans, our current trash contract, in the amount of
$8835.00 per month. Marc made a motion to take it under advisement and Leah seconded it. Roll call
vote. Steve-yes, Leah-yes, Rocky-yes, Marc-yes, Carla-yes. Motion carried 5-0.

The Town Manager asked the council to approve the supplies needed to get the new meter system up &
running in the amount of $2,425.00. After a discussion Marc made a motion to approve these purchases
in the amount of $2,425.00 and Carla seconded the motion. Roll call vote. Steve-yes, Leah-yes, Rocky-
yes, Marc-yes, Carla-yes. Motion carried 5-0.

Carla received information from Duke Energy on a light proposal. Leah will contact Duke Energy to
get clarifications on this proposal.

BF&S spoke about Dayton’s Growth Plan with the issue of water pressure to the outer areas of Dayton.
A motion was made by Steve and seconded by Leah to hire a grant writer to apply for the OCRA Grant
to pay for a study of the water pressure issue. Roll call vote. Carla-yes, Marc-yes, Rocky-yes, Leah-
yes, Steve-yes. Passed 5-0.

Carla made a motion to approve an Independent Contractor contract who is a Certified Water Operator
for $500.00 a month to oversee the water testing. He will work with Nate to ensure our water testing is
up to standard per IDEM. Steve seconded the motion. Roll call vote. Rocky-yes, Leah-yes, Steve-yes,

Carla-yes, Marc-yes. Passed 5-0. % ! /%



Garbage dumpsters will be delivered on Friday, April 19, 2024, for town wide cleanup. They will be
available Saturday & Sunday April 20th & 21st or until full. Town resident Vicki Beavers of 758 Main
St. asked if a mattress will be accepted. The dumpster list does not say “no” to mattresses so they will
be accepted. The dumpsters will be available for town residents only.

Carla asked for public comment, none. Carla asked for council comments. Leah asked if landlords that
owned property in Dayton but did not live in Dayton could bring stuff to the dumpsters. It is strictly for
Dayton residents only.

Carla adjourned the meeting.
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